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“Beware the woman in black!”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we are still in the cold, chill of winter, what better way to get into the spirit of the season 
with a spine-chilling ghost story. 

The English department has been studying the novel while the drama department will be 
studying the play.  

Miss Logue’s group is currently coming to the end of their Gothic studies, looking at the 
novel’s final chapters and unravelling the mystery of ‘the woman.’ Just before Christmas, they 
even indulged in the Victorian Christmas tradition of sharing their very own ghost stories 
around a crackling, London town house fireplace… a virtual one of course! 

Pupils are now looking forward to the highly anticipated trip to see the play in York on 
January 31st.  Those who are familiar with the stage production will know that the pupils are 
certainly in for a treat… and a trick! 

 

Miss Nina Logue  
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